
 

 
 

Children's Country Club too! 

December Newsletter 2016 
 

Memorable Holidays and Happy New Year from C.C.C. too! 
 

 

December Calendar 
 

December 7th  ------------------------ Cookie Dough In 

December 12th------------------------  Babysitting form for winter break due 

December 14th ------------------------ Grab bag due 

December 22nd and 23rd -----------  Party Days 

December 26th - 30th ------------- Holiday Winter Break, Daycare Only  

  January 2nd----------------------------    School resumes for ALL, Full tuition due 
 

 

 All the children are busy little elves working on special songs and projects for this joyous time.  

Before we tell you about our activities, we have a few special notes. 
 

 We need to know by December 12th if you will need our services during the Winter Break.  Please fill 

out and return the form.  It is imperative that you return the form as soon as possible so we can staff the 

school properly.  Payment is only due for the days you request.  Please note that if you sign up for a day and 

your child is absent, full tuition will still be due.  If you do not require any days and send back the form, then 

no tuition will be due.  If you do not sign up, no services will be available to you.  Preschool and daycare 

CLASSES RESUME JANUARY 2th. 

 

 We would like to welcome our new teacher Ms. Gina.  She has taught for many years. She will be 

assisting all the teachers. 
 

 Winter Parties:  Grab bag gifts are due December 14th.  Please send to school a grab bag gift for 

your child to receive.  Be sure to gift-wrap and label the gift with your child's name and be discrete when 

bringing it (preferably in a brown bag).  Since Mrs. Claus or Santa is giving the gift to your child, they 

should not see you bring it.  If your child attends both party days, they will need 2 gifts.  There is a $5.00 

limit on grab bag gifts.  Your child will receive the gift you brought to school to insure they will receive 

something they like.  Party days are the 22nd & 23rd.  If your child would like to provide a treat for the 

party, please let their teacher know.   

 

 



  

December Units 

 
 In December:  We will be introducing the letters Ee and Ff.  We will review all the letters that have 

been introduced with projects, games, and the Alphabet march. 
 

 During December:  In Art Class we will be learning about the color green and the shape rectangle.  

We will be making Christmas cards and ornaments that will also add to the fun.  The number we will be 

introducing is 4 and we will review numbers, 1, 2, and 3.  In science we will discuss weather. 

 

 Our Community is the theme for this month.  We will talk about places around our community and 

helpers in our community.  A 911 Operator will visit. 
 

 We will be visiting Germany.  We will also be discussing St. Nick.  Your child is welcome to bring in 

any items pertaining to Germany. 
 

 In accordance with the State Health Department regulations, children are not allowed to return to 

school unless they are fever free for 24 hours.  Also, children will be sent home if they have more than 2 

episodes of diarrhea occurring in a day.  Completed health forms should all be in!!! 
 

Reminder:  All tuition checks are due in the beginning of the week.  All accounts must be paid in full 

by the end of the year to insure proper credit for your 2016 taxes. 
 

 

 

Have a blessed and joyful Holiday from 

The Children's Country Club too! Staff: 

 

Director:  Mrs. Debbie 

Kindergarten and Pre-Kindergarten:  Mrs. Kelly 

Pre-Kindergarten:  Mrs. Tammy  

Three-Year Old Class:  Mrs. Shannon and Miss Crystal 

Toddlers:  Mrs. Erin, Miss Erin, Miss Amanda and Mrs. Alyssa 

Infants: Miss Aimee and Mrs. Bobbie 

Floating Teacher.  Ms. Gina 

School Age.  Miss Casey and Mrs. Bobbie (Bus) 

 

 

 

 

 


